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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

 

Forest School fun! 

Woodpeckers had a brilliant English lesson in the forest. The children were set an 

adjective, noun and verb word hunt challenge and had to search the forest high 

and low to find them all. We had so much fun exploring! 

 

 

 

“This is the best day ever!” - Woodpeckers 

Our children have had a wonderful term so far. Teachers 

are working extremely hard and are providing children 

with so many fun activities in school.  

 

Our school is looking beautiful with our Christmas trees 

and the decorations that the children have made. Our 

virtual Christmas fair is now live, thank you to everyone 

who has taken part so far. 



Virtual Christmas Fair 

This year, our Christmas fair 

has gone virtual. Visit the link to 

join in with the Christmas fun! 

https://patchworkit.com/35892/skelton  

Owls get creative 

Our Festive 

Ducklings 

YoYo Christmas Story 

Each class enjoyed a YoYo zoom 

session learning all about the 

Christmas story. The children have 

created artwork that will be  

displayed in St Giles church on 

Sunday, 3pm. 

Owls have been working incredibly hard on these canvases. They are going to 

look absolutely stunning in school. 

https://patchworkit.com/35892/skelton


Magnet madness 

Robins have been absolutely fascinated 

by magnets! We never knew so many 

things in our classroom were made 

from metal!   

Attendance 

 

    Ducklings     

  100% 

  and Robins   

 

  

 Woodpeckers 100%  

 

  

 Owls   98.60% 

   

 

 

 Kingfishers 99.40% 

  

 

Our winning class is:  

Ducklings and Robins 

& 

Woodpeckers! 

Dates for your diary 

 

11th December—Christmas jumper 

day. 

 

14th December—DT day in school. 

 

15th December—Virtual Christmas 

fair ends. 

 

16th December—’The Cube’ at 

Christmas game show day.  

Children can come to school in 

sports clothes. 

 

16th December—Christmas dinner. 

  

18th December—Non-uniform day. 

 

18th December—Christmas  

Holidays. 

 

4th January— Teacher training 

day. 

 

5th January—Children back to 

school. 

 

 


